
Each member in the book group takes it in turn to choose a book for the 

group to read which means we get to read a wide variety of books. This 

month we are reading 'The Five People you meet in Heaven' by Mitch 

Albon. The next meeting will be on May 3rd at 7.45, 10 Weston Road. 

All welcome, you just have to enjoy reading and talking!   Diane 

Marie has asked if anybody who has taken towels or tea-towels home 

to wash, from the kitchen after they have used them,  could check that 

they have returned them as the stocks in the kitchen are somewhat 

depleted. 

Dates for May 

6th  Men’s Breakfast 8.45am in the hall. New members always welcome. 

8th NO COMMUNITY LUNCH  

15th Women’s Fellowship “Who Dun the Whodunits” 

27th Community Shop – 11.30am in the Hall. 

Prayer groups meet on each Tuesday 9-9.30am and each Wednesday 7-

7.30 pm in the Church. 

Contact  details: 

Rector - Rev.  Stefanie Hodges – 504228 (day off Friday) 

Curate- Rev. Diane Peters – 532796 

Organist – Dawn Scanlon – 07732 033448 or email 

                                         dawnscanlon1@icloud.com  

Newsletter -  Sue Hammond  -  562661 or  email 
                          m_hammond@talk21.com  material by Thurs. please. 

Hall manager/Lettings -  Val Holt – 852764 

Safeguarding – Eike Ndiweni – Eike.ndiweni@btinternet.com 

Stewardship – Mike Hammond - details as for newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 30th April 2017 at 10 am 

3rd Sunday of Easter  
A warm welcome to all joining us for our service today. 

Readings:  

   Acts 2 v.14a,36-41    p.1094 

              1 Peter 1 v.17-23    p.1217 

              Luke 24 v.13-35    p.1061 

 Collect: 

Risen Christ, 

you filled your disciples with boldness and fresh hope: 

strengthen us also to proclaim your risen life 

and fill us with your peace, 

to the glory of God the Father. 

Please feel free to use the toys and books in the back room if your tiny one 

needs distraction during the service. 

Please join us for refreshments and a chat after the service. 

 

It has been suggested that after some ALL AGE services during the 

summer months a group may want to do a pub walk (walking for about an 

hour) eat a pub lunch then walk home.  As pubs get very busy on Sunday 

Lunch times we would need to book a table.  So if you are interested 

please talk to Val Holt.    

Sorry there will be NO LUNCH CLUB on MAY 8th as the ‘chefs’ are either on 

holiday or poorly. 
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